
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the 2017 -2018 PTA Executive 

Board 

President First Name Last Name  

President Elect First Name Last Name  

Legislative VP  First Name Last Name  

Leadership VP First Name Last Name  

Treasurer First Name Last Name  

Secretary First Name Last Name  

Treasurer First Name Last Name  

Historian First Name Last Name  

Membership Dir. First Name Last Name  

Fundraising Dir.  First Name Last Name  

February 2018  

 
Dear Centerville Elementary School Community, 

 

We’re halfway through the school year and looking forward to the wonderful February 

events!  We are excited to announce a Valentine Gram PTA fundraiser!  For $1, you can 

send your student a cute, scented pencil with a heartfelt message from you.  The 

fundraiser will run January 28th-February 8th.  Please watch for the flyer to come home.  

You can also see the pencils and buy in person at the following school events: 2/1 Parents 

and Pastries, or 2/4 Movie Night.  Pencils will be delivered to the classrooms on 

Valentine’s Day.  

 

Also, please see our “Help Wanted” advertisement in this newsletter.  Please email us if 

you are available to help out! Thank you so much for supporting PTA! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Melanie Larsen 
PTA President 
ptacentervilleelementary@gmail.com 

 
Want to make a BIG difference at no cost to you?  Please go to 

smile.amazon.com and select "Centerville Elementary PTA, location: Salt 

Lake City” as your charity.  Amazon will donate a portion of your 

purchase price for certain items directly to our school.  YAY! 

 

 

Box Tops 
Remember to send in your 

BoxTops! Please check the 

dates and make sure they 

haven’t expired.   

Remember: It’s HIP to CLIP! 

CONNECT WITH US! 
We’d like to invite you to follow us on Facebook so you can stay up-to-date on all things PTA happening at Centerville Elementary!  

Here is the link: https://www.facebook.com/groups/2082166678765690/ 

Also, we welcome your comments and ideas!  Please email us at:  ptacentervilleelementary@gmail.com 
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Getting to Know your Centerville 
Elementary PTA Board: 

Small things that make our day better: 
Melanie Larsen – Covergirl Outlast lip stain 
Emily Shipley – A walk and Pink Lady apples 
Tiffany Rees – Watching my kids learn and 
succeed 
Jen Chamberlain – A Diet Coke and good 
company 
Bryttin Jones – Trying new recipes 
Kim Wirfs – Watching my kids succeed 
Mary Booth – A good book and a Diet Coke 
with lemon 
Kimberly Silverstein – Family reading around 
the fireplace 
Caitlin Johnson – Relaxing with a good book 
Violet Lufkin – Pajama pants and a clean 
kitchen 
Danielle Creamer – Sunshine, a clean car and 
anything that smells amazing 

 

 

1/28-2/8 Valentine Gram PTA Fundraiser 

2/1 Parents 'n Pastries 

2/4 Movie Night - PTA Perk FREE POPCORN! 

2/5 PTA Meeting 12:30-1:30 pm, Room 12 

2/18 No school - Presidents' Day 

2/25-3/1 PTA Literacy Week 

2/28 
PTA Art Show 5:30-7:30 pm (Literacy & 
Art Night) 

 

1/28-2/8 
Valentine Gram PTA Fundraiser 

2/1 Parents 'n Pastries 

2/4 
Movie Night - PTA Perk FREE 
POPCORN! 

2/5 PTA Meeting 12:30-1:30 pm, Room 12 

2/18 No school - Presidents' Day 

2/25-3/1 PTA Literacy Week 

2/28 
PTA Art Show 5:30-7:30 pm (Literacy & 
Art Night) 

 

 

PTA Events 

The finalists 

representing our 

school have been 

selected and their 

entries have advanced 

on to the region level 

 

 

PTA MEMBERSHIP 

PERKS! 
Congratulations to Jennalee 

Waldram and Ally Johns 

for winning our PTA 

Membership drawing in 

January! Thank you for 

supporting Centerville 

Elementary PTA! 

 

How we used your 
PTA $$ in January: 
 Spelling Bee 

prizes 

 ILP Dinner for 
the teachers 

 Valentine Gram 
Fundraiser 
supplies 

Appreciation and Shout-Outs: 

Thank you to Mr. Hansen and Lara Gordon for 
running an exciting Spelling Bee in January! 
Congratulations to Chase Miner, Quincy Williams 
and Jeremy West, our PTA Spelling Bee winners! 
Thank you to Jamie Durrett for heading up such a 
nice dinner for the teachers during ILP week. 

JOIN US! 

Ways to become a member of Centerville Elementary 
PTA: 

1. Sign in to your my DSD account. Click on 
“Payments”, then “Optional Fees” and then add 
“PTA Membership Dues” and/or “PTA 
Donations” to your cart. 

2. Visit and sign-up at the PTA table at any of the 
school events, anytime throughout the year! 

Membership dues are $6 per membership (or 2 
memberships for $10). We are also requesting a $15 PTA 
donation for each student, or $40 per family. 

HELP WANTED: 
PTA Art Show Chair: Coordinate the displaying of art collections 

from classrooms in cafeteria. February 28
th
. 

This position has a committee in place to help, and will also have 

support from PTA board members.  We just need someone to 

head it up. 


